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Tribal Elder Arlettia Krehbiel beads a necklace during 

the Elders’ Fishing Trip and Picnic on Tuesday, Sept. 9, 

at Hebo Lake. Next to her Tribal Elder Jennie Van Atta 

and Tribal Council member Jon A. George also bead. 

George brought the materials for them to bead with 

and gave them some tips on how to bead a necklace.

Tribal Elder Dorothy Shortt fi shes from a fi shing dock during the Elders’ Fishing Trip and Picnic at Hebo Lake near Hebo on Tuesday, Sept. 9. The biannual trip 

is sponsored by the Tribe’s Fish & Wildlife Committee.

Tribal Elder Jerry George places a bobber on a fi shing pole as he prepares it 

for use during the Elders’ Fishing Trip and Picnic to Hebo Lake on Tuesday, 

Sept. 9.
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Elders go fi sh

The Tribal Elders Committee is compiling a volunteer phone list of 

Elders. If you would like to submit your phone number and address to be 

available to other Elders, send it to elders.committee@grandronde.org or 

leave a message at 503-879-2231. n

Elders’ phone numbers wanted

The Tribe is seeking Requests for Qualifi cations from individuals 
interested in serving as an Appellate Judge for the Court of Appeals. 

There are three positions available. This is a part-time, Tribal Council-

appointed position with a term of two years. To obtain a copy of the RFQ, 

contact Angela Fasana at 503-879-4596 or angela.fasana@grandronde.

org. Proposals must be received by 5 p.m. Sept. 19, 2014. n

Request for Qualifi cations
Honoring Our Rivers is seeking art and writing submissions from river-

loving Oregon students for its 2015 Honoring Our Rivers anthology.

Honoring Our Rivers is a statewide anthology focused on rivers and 

watersheds. For the past 14 years, the anthology has featured original 

paintings, drawings, photographs, poems and essays created by Oregon 

students from kindergarten through college. 

More than 4,000 anthologies are distributed free to schools and librar-

ies across the state.

Submissions are now being accepted with a deadline of Jan. 31, 

2015.

Visit www.honoringourrivers.org for complete guidelines, a submission 

form, teaching aids and more information.

Submissions should be sent to Honoring Our Rivers, c/o Willamette 

Partnership, 4640 S.W. Macadam, Suite 50, Portland, OR 97239. n

Art, writing submissions wanted


